
Mayor Maurizio Bevilacqua 
2141 Major Mackenzie Dr. 
Vaughan ON 
L6A 1 T1 

Dear Mayor Bevilacqua, 

In 1990 the United Nations passed a resolution addressing the 
right's of older persons and declaring October 1st as International 
Older Persons Day. 

During this horrible pandemic people have more then ever 
expressed the love and compassion for some of the most eldest 

citizens in our society. 
As a retirement council that advocates for the rights of older 

people to live their lives in dignity we believe there is much work 
to be done for those most vulnerable 

We are hoping that your council would join other communities 
around the world by proclaiming October 1st Older Persons Day 
for your city. 
I thank you for your consideration 

Sincerely, 

Barry Stevens 
President, Toronto and Your Region 
Congress of Union Retirees of Canada (CURC) 

260 Windy Oaks, Mississauga ON 
L5G 1Z6 
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